
From: cobaco@aol.com [mailto:cobaco@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 02, 2017 12:33 PM 
To: LRO <lro.exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov>; kgrunow@gmail.com 
Subject: Interest in HB 2779 

 

Dear House Revenue Committee, 
  
I represent the Associated Liquor Stores of Oregon and we have an interest in HB 2779. 
Unfortunately I am sick today and am sending this note to let you know that any further 
discussions should please include ALSO through me. 
  
We have been aware of this bill and understand it impacts our daily deposits but we aren’t as 
familiar with the details as we need to be. I will watch the hearing online and be prepared for 
further activities on HB 2779. 
  
Thank you. 
  
 
Marshall A. Coba  
CobaCo, LLC Government Relations  
PO Box 5506  
1960 Brookside NW  
Salem OR  97304  
503-585-7716 phone  
503-585-7733 fax  
503-580-1668 cell  
marshall@cobacompany.com 
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